Here is my report for the next meeting. Sorry about the weird font, it's because I pasted the stuff about the fuel store from another document.

Fuel store programme for installation (I do hope someone has been keeping you informed, apologies if not)

Weds 21st May fuel store emptied and contents put in the garden area Sat 31st May move bike stand, empty bin store

Sun 1st June orange PC bins to be moved and keep locked (volunteers and cleaners to be notified)

Mon 2nd June site will be clear

Tues 3rd June delivery of new fuel store and car park closed

The BBC are coming to film for Volunteer week on Monday 2nd June.

Without wishing to speak too soon, we don't seem to have had any further ASB incidents either groups of youths. We got some helpful advice from the police after reporting and the PCSO has said she'll do some drive byes.

We have worked with the Lancashire Records Office, Keeping Lancashire in the Picture project, to get some of Jack Greenwood's photos scanned. We now have these available on a memory stick.

Thanks

Ann

ALSO.....

The trustees noted that ClIr Hodgson had stood down as Chair of the Parish Council at the recent AGM. We'd like to thank him for his years of service as Chair and his kind words about the Community Centre, Library and Shop and the contribution made by volunteers to the community of Trawden Forest. We look forward to continuing to work with him as Vice Chair and to working with the new Chair, ClIr Holmes.